JOHN STEVENSON MP Member of Parliament for Carlisle







Nick Phillips
The Almshouses Association
Billingbear Lodge
Maidenhead Road
Wokingham
Berkshire
RG40 5RU

Our Ref: JO9178

19 May 2020

Dear Nick

Thank you for writing to about almshouses.

I can assure you that the efforts being made by almshouses and other charitable associations are being very much appreciated.

Where individual associations are facing difficulty, and this is impacting local care I would certainly recommend that they contact local authorities. I would also be happy to forward on any local issues where raised to me.

Thank you again for writing to make me aware if these issues, and I do hope this letter finds you well.

Yours sincerely

John Stevenson MP